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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to Canada.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, April 19, 1962,

No. 63

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 227 of April

1962, proposing certain conditions for an agreement between our two gove

ments for the construction by thé United States in Canadian territory of th

additional pumping stations on the Haines-Fairbanks Pipeline. ~

The conditions outlined in your Note No. 227 are acceptable to the Gove

ment of Canada and I agree that your Note and this reply shall constil

an agreement between our two governments for the construction by the Un:

States in Canadian territory of three additional pumping stations on the Hair

Fairbanks Pipeline, to be effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency the renewed assurances of my highest consideratioi

H. C. GREEN

His Excellency Livingston T. Merchant,

Ambassador of the United States of Anerica,

100 Wellington Street,
Ottawa.


